
PHYSICS DEPARTMENT                         LASER PHYSICS LABORATORY

Date 4 August 2016

Dear Dr. Sultana Nahar

I WOULD LIKE TO INFORM YOU THAT THE PRESEDENT OF Cairo 
University Professor Gaber Nassar agreed to invite you as Visiting Professor of 
Cairo University for three weeks during October 2016 to start delivering a 
condensed coarse on " Opacity and Atomic Spectroscopy in Physics  & 
Astrophysics " for post graduate students.
This invitation is within the MOA between Cairo University and Ohio State 
University. Accordingly Cairo University will support accommodation during 
three weeks starting on the date of your arrival. Ohio State University should 
support your travel expenses Columbus- Cairo- Columbus.

Looking forward for your arrival we are sure that our students will greatly 
benefit from your deep knowledge in this field.

Please confirm acceptance and date of arrival to meet you at the airport
and bock your room at Cairo University guest house.

GOD BLESS YOU
                                      

Lesion officer of the MOA between Cairo University & Ohio State University
Director of the Laser Physics Laboratory

Professor Lotfia El Nadi
Professor of Nuclear Physics & Laser Physics
Department of Physics, Faculty of Science, Cairo University
Tel: +202 22580753 home, + 202 35676773off. +202 35675263 Lab.    
Mobile: +201119222943
Email: mtprlotfia@gmail.com        
Website: www.lotfianadi.name.eg
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